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Design Statement

This statement is prepared to support the planning application submitted for 28 Station Road. The
proposal is to create dropped kerb in the property. My Client is retired and suffered from long Covid
in the last one year. She finds it very hard to park her car on the road because during the day-time
someone else always park on the road. Almost all neighbours on the street have dropped kerb and

some sort of internal parking space. My Client has a small car, and she wants to drop her kerb so that
no one can park on the front her drive.

Dropped kerb next door — number 26



